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The Colburn School was very selective 
in our painstaking process to secure 
the best general contractor for our 
beloved Colburn Center. Our choice of 
McCarthy Building Companies, Inc. was a 
combination of many impressive factors: 

	— They are known for their expansive 
building expertise in education, 
health, science & technology, 
aviation, renewable energy, as well 
as hospitality and entertainment.  

	— They were responsible for the 
construction of Soka Performing Arts 
Center, the Lodge at Torrey Pines, 
Chapman University Musco Center 
for the Arts, SFSU George and Judy 
Marcus Hall for the Creative Arts, 
and hundreds of other projects. 

	— The company has been in 
business for nearly 160 years with 
projects all over the country.  

	— They value safety as their number 
one priority and empower all their 
workers to look out for themselves 
and each other while on the job site—
and that will translate to welcoming 
visitors to the site for hard hat tours!
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